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WARREN GLEN

45 County Road 519
Bloomsbhury NJ 08804
Tel: 908.995.1999  Fax: 908.995.1994

WwWw w.warrenglcnacadcm_\‘. com

October 17, 2024

Dear Warren Glen Academy Parents/Guardians:

Our annual Halloween activities will take place on Thursday afternoon October 31,
Individual classes have planned activities for your child to enjoy. Your child’s homeroom
teacher may provide further details pertaining to the activities planned.

Provisions will be made for your child to change into costumes after lunch. For the
safety of our students and staff, we ask that toy weapons such as guns, swords, knives,
nunchakus, and other such items not be brought to school. Additionally, please label your
child’s costume. We are not responsible for lost items. We strongly suggest a costume your
child can handle with ease and with little assistance.

Wishing you a safe and enjoyable Halloween. Happy Halloween!

Sincerely, !

Dr. Randy Pratt
Executive Director

Expanding Horizons for Diverse Learners



